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    Graduate New Curriculum – 

     Information Addendum Form
Degree:  _Certificate
Major:_______________________________________________

Concentration (if applicable): _Graduate Certificate in Clinical Aging Sciences  
FOR ANY NEW CURRICULUM (New Concentration, Track, Specialization, Grad Certificate, etc.), answer the following:

1. How does this align with USF System and State University System strategic goals (with particular focus on BOG’s “areas of strategic emphasis”)?
Gerontology is an area of strategic emphasis in the State University System of Florida and this graduate certificate focuses on providing graduate-level education to persons who are working with older adults.
2. What is the demonstrated need and demand? (in the context of statewide and regional enrollment/degree productivity, including USF institutions, SUS, and FSC), making compelling reasons for “necessary duplication,” if appropriate.
We have been in discussions with stakeholders, including Wellcare and Brookdale who desire graduate-level education for their employees who work with older adults.  There are existing programs in the state of Florida, including Graduate Certificate in Aging and Geriatric Practice at the University of Florida, the Gerontology Certificate at the Florida Atlantic University and the Certificate in Gerontology at the University of Central Florida.  However, we seek to address the demand in the Tampa Bay Region and will do so with existing coursework at the University of South Florida.
3. What is the potential impact of new degree programs and new program majors on existing programs in the USF System? (Including new concentrations, tracks, specializations, etc.- if there are any existing offers, please address impact)
This new certificate program will complement our existing Graduate Certificate in Gerontology, which is a 15-hour certificate that uses both in-person and online course delivery.  This new certificate highlights the courses that are most relevant to persons who are working with older adults.  We anticipate that this new certificate will add to the enrollment in the courses that are shared between both certificate programs and will enhance overall enrollment in the graduate-level courses.
4. Are there adequacy of resources (faculty, space, equipment, graduate assistants, staff, library etc. – the leveraging of shared resources across and between institutions will be important). Programs will not be considered contingent upon legislative budget requests
No additional resources are required for this certificate.  All the courses that make up the certificate are already taught in the School of Aging Studies on a routine basis.
5. Quality assurance and commitment to any requisite accreditation.

Not applicable.
Attach this form to any request for new curriculum – whether a New Major, or a Change to a Major that includes a new concentration, track, specialization; or a new Graduate Certificate.   For questions, contact cdh@usf.edu   
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